
NONDISCRIMINATION STATEMENT 

The Grosse Pointe Public Schools System does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, disability, or age in its programs 

and activities and provides equal access to the Boy Scouts and other designated youth groups. 
  

The following person has been designated to handle inquiries regarding the non-discrimination policies: 

Stefanie Hayes, Director of Student Services 

20090 Morningside 

Grosse Pointe Woods, MI 48236 

Phone: (313) 432-3851 

Stefanie.Hayes@gpschools.org 

  

If the individual filling the grievance alleges that the Section 504/ADA coordinator has engaged in discrimination, then the individual filing the 

grievance must provide the documentation to the: 

Deputy Superintendent for Educational Services 

389 St. Clair 

Grosse Pointe, MI 48230 

Phone: (313) 432-3016 

  

For further information on notice of nondiscrimination, visit http://wdcrobcolp01.ed.gov/CFAPPS/OCR/contactus.cfm for the address and 

phone number of the office that serves your area, or call 1-800-421-3481. 
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